
2018 Spring Plantings

A Quiet Place on the Banks of the Neponset River

The greenhouse staff of Cedar Grove Cemetery is pleased to announce the offering  
of gravesite plantings again this year. The flower bed will consist of geraniums and a 
combination of border plants. The planting bed will be fertilized and watered, whenever 
manpower is available. We have been fortunate in past years that our plantings have 
stayed looking nice until fall. The prices for this service, including sales tax, are as 
follows —
			   12" x 24" size planting bed — $100.00  
			   12" x 36" size planting bed — $125.00 

If you wish to plant and maintain your own flowerbed, you may purchase flowers at 
our greenhouse, located on the grounds of the cemetery. The greenhouse opens to the 
public about two weeks before Memorial Day. The flowers are reasonably priced and 
beautiful. Drive up and take a look. It’s easy to find, just enter the cemetery through the 
main gates, stay to the left and follow the signs.

A Reminder — Kindly call the Office or check our web site for the date of this year’s 
Annual Memorial Day Mass.

— Rusty White, Grounds & Burial Crew Foreman

Cedar Grove Cemetery | 920 Adams Street, Dorchester, MA 02124 | 617.825.1360 | www.cgcem.org

Please detach, sign below, and return with your check by May 1st.
[Your cancelled check will be your receipt.]

YES — I would like an Annual Planting on my Lot/Grave this Spring.

Enclosed is my check in the amount of ☐  $100.00 for a 24" Planting

☐  $125.00 for a 36" Planting

Section Number

Lot Number

Grave Number

Name on Monument Signed


